
HTG-UK would like 
to invite you to a 

Patient Forum 
Monday 15th , Tuesday 16th 

 & Wednesday 17th July 2024

At Royal Bournemouth Hospital 
Marquee near the Lake

9am -12pm for Patient/Family/Carer  
2pm-4pm for Department 

Representatives
               

Join us and take the opportunity to discuss any 
patient transport queries you may have
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